
 

 

The Bolivarian Government strongly condemns the attack against the 

President of the Republic of Zimbabwe, Emmerson Mnangagwa, 

perpetrated yesterday in the city of Bulawayo, during the election 

campaign. 

 

The Bolivarian Government is pleased to know that President 

Mnangagwa is in good health and calls for a speedy recovery of the 

wounded people during the attack. Likewise, it welcomes the 

statements of President Mnangagwa after the attack, which reaffirms 

the unswerving faith of the Government of Zimbabwe to continue with 

the presidential elections for next July 31st, according to the schedule, 

as unequivocal sign of the democratic will of the Zimbabwe’s People 

shall prevail on any glimpse of political violence. 

 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela reiterates its friendship and 

solidarity with the Government and People of Zimbabwe and is 

committed to peace and political stability in this sister Nation. 

 

Caracas, June 24th, 2018 

 


